
Ref. No.: SECY/UC/2025/555 

Gauhati University 
Gopinath Bardoloi Nagar, Gawahati-781014, Assam, India 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY : UNIVERSITY CLASSES, G.U. 
Date: 12.02.2025 

From: Secretary, University Classes & 
Chief Warden, G.U. Halls 
Gauhati University 

This has come to knowledge from different sources both written and others that 
many students, particularly the junior ones are involved in the Varsity Week events in a 
compulsory manner while this should be a voluntary participation in the true spirit of 
sportsmanship. 

As such, as directed, it is notified for all concerned that compulsory participation is 
to be stopped and voluntary participation is requested to be encouraged. Everyone has 
expressed concern about the matter. 

1. Registrar, G.U. 

This is information for all concerned. 

Memo No: GU/SUC/2025/555(A) 
Copy for information & necessary action to: 

6. 

This is issued as per directive received. 

2. Academic Registrar, G.U. 

7. 

3. Director of Students Welfare, G.U. 

NOTIFICATION 

4. All Heads of Teaching Department, G.U. 
5. All Wardens of G.U. Halls 

All Deputy Wardens of G.U. Halls 
All Prefect of G.U. Halls 

8. Secy. to the Vice Chancellor, G.U. 

Secretary, University Classes & 
Chief Warden, G.U. Halls. 

Date: 12.02.2025 

9. System Officer, G.U. -- with a request to upload said Notificationnthe GU Website 
10. Office file. 

Secretary, University Classes & 
Chief Warden, G.U. Halls 
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